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STAY INFORMED 

Our building, including Pearce 4 Kids, remains closed. However, P4K is preparing to open its daycare program on 

June 1. All the necessary Covid19 safeguards will be in place both for the little ones and for the staff. This vital step in 

serving young working families is an important part of our ongoing ministry.  

 

Next week, we’ll be inviting you to respond to a congregational survey designed to help us build a comprehensive 

strategy for eventually reentering our buildings for in-person worship. The Genesis Conference has recommended that 

we plan for meeting together in worship sometime after Labor Day. This will be disappointing to some, but our 

leadership team is committed to ensure a safe and worshipful atmosphere. We are still able to worship our amazing God 

together online and God is with us no matter where or how we worship.   

 

Check the “Stay Informed” page on our website to learn how you can connect with us and help others in our community 

during this time. Click here for an instruction guide on how to connect to Pearce on our website, Facebook, and YouTube. 

To join our email lists to receive the NEUs, Prayer Focus, Prayer Chain, or Pastor Glenn’s weekly note, or if you need 

further technical help, email pearce@pearcechurch.org or leave a voicemail at 585-594-9488.

 

WORSHIP 

This Sunday’s message is based on 1 Peter 2:1-12. The Apostle Peter quotes three Old Testament passages as proof that 

Jesus is the solid rock, our living stone. Now that’s something every one of us could use these days isn’t it? Sign up for 

the companion online study resource at RightNow Media here or text RIGHTNOW PEARCEMC to the number 41411 to 

sign up for your free RightNow Media account. Download the RNM app for Apple devices. Download the RNM app for 

Android devices. All links can be found on our website, pearcechurch.org/rightnow-media. 
 

CONNECT 

Stop by our Facebook page at 7pm Monday-Friday for “Daily Connect,” a time to share God’s Word, pray, and worship 

together. 

 

Parents of teens in middle school and high school, make sure your kids know that youth group is happening! The group 

meets on Zoom on Wednesdays at 8pm. Teens should email TC at corbett_tom@pearcechurch.org to receive an invitation 

to the meeting. Our teens (6th-12th grade) are also meeting on Sundays for a Live Equip Study at 11:30am on Instagram 

(pearcejourneyteens) and Facebook (Pearce Journey Teens). 

 

GIVE 

Thank you for your continued faithful giving to Pearce! We ask that you continue to prayerfully consider how the Lord 

may be asking you to contribute resources not only to the church, but to other efforts to assist others during this time as 

well. See the giving page of our website for different ways to donate to Pearce.  
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